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SR 87 at Kleck Road Intersection Improvement Project
PROJECT FACT SHEET

OVERVIEW

The Arizona Department of Transportation began a 
project in February 2025 to construct left-turn lanes 
on north and southbound State Route 87 at Kleck 
Road. This project located in the city of Coolidge is 
anticipated to be completed in summer 2025. 

PROJECT ELEMENTS

	`Widening SR 87 in both directions to add 
left-turn lanes

	` Installation of guardrail
	` Fog coating 
	`Other miscellaneous improvements

PROJECT SCHEDULE

Construction began in February 2025 and is 
expected to be completed in summer 2025. 
Schedules are subject to change because of 
weather and other unforeseen circumstances.

WHAT TO EXPECT

	` Construction is tentatively scheduled from 6 a.m. 
to 6 p.m. Monday through Friday.

	`One lane in each direction is being maintained 
during construction.

	` Flaggers are directing traffic through the 
intersection during construction.

ADOT will provide advance notice of restrictions 
and closures to email subscribers.  

STAY INFORMED

Consider subscribing to project updates by visiting:  
azdot.gov/sr87-kleck-intersection

CONTACT US

	` Phone: ADOT Project Information Line: 
855.712.8530

	` Email: Dulce Maria Rojo at DRojo@azdot.gov   
	`Mail: ADOT Communications and Public 
Involvement, ADOT 1221 S 2nd Ave. 
Tucson, AZ 85713

ADOT Tracs: F0553
Federal Project:087 PN 127 F0553 01C

U.S. Department of Transportation

Federal Highway
Administration

24-861557

MP 127.75

MP 128.05

Randolph Rd

Kleck Rd

La
 P

al
m

a 
Rd

Storey Rd

RANDOLPH

Project area/Área del Proyecto

LEGEND

Map not to scale

Milepost/Poste de MillaMP

Su
ns

hi
ne

 B
lv

d

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other 
nondiscrimination laws and authorities, ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, sex, age, or disability. Persons that require a reasonable accommodation based on language or 
disability should contact Dulce Maria Rojo at Projects@azdot.gov or 855.712.8530. Requests should be 
made as early as possible to ensure the State has an opportunity to address the accommodation.
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